
Date: April 14, 2016 at 2:14:08 PM PDT 
To: "Office" <office@lakeshorehomes.net> 
Subject: Upcoming Events / Meetings 

Cluster Captains – please forward to your clusters. Thanks! 
  
PG&E Construction – Saturday, April 16th 9:00am-7:00pm  
Intersection of Park Blvd & Grosvenor Place 
There will be potential traffic delays at this intersection as PG&E continues working on substation 
upgrades. A portion of the intersection will have temporary traffic controls, including rerouting of traffic 
lanes. Flaggers and OPD will be monitoring and directing traffic. 
  
Parks Work Day – Saturday, April 16th 10:00am-12:00pm 
Oak Grove Park, Paloma Avenue entrance 
Join us in the park for some spring cleaning and fresh air! It should be a good day to get outside and enjoy 
our splendid Parks. This month we focus on Oak Grove (meet at the Paloma Avenue entrance). Bring 
gloves / clippers / rakes. 
  
Safer Crocker Highlands Meeting – Thursday, April 21st 7:00pm  
LHA Office 907 Underhills Road 
Safer Crocker, an initiative to bring a private security patrol service to Crocker Highlands, is holding an 
informational meeting and all are welcome to attend. You can also check out their website to join, 
participate, or learn more www.safercrockerhighlands.org   
  
Citywide Disaster Drill – Saturday, April 30th 8:30am-12:30pm 
Several LHA neighbors from Cluster D have formed a team to participate in this disaster preparedness 
drill. If you’d like to join them, there’s a planning meeting set for Sunday afternoon, April 17th. Contact 
Lisa at the office for more information office@lakeshorehomes.net   
  
Glenview Neighborhood Building Proposal, Corner of Park Blvd / Hampel Street 
As many LHA residents use this intersection to access our neighborhood, the Glenview Neighborhood 
Association Lot Development Task Force has forwarded a link for LHA neighbors to view a proposal for 
development of an empty lot at that intersection:  
https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZGVmYXVsdGRvbWFpbnxnbGVuZnJpZW5kc3dpa
2l8Z3g6NDk1YTE0NmU3NzVhNTcwMg  
The matter will go before the Planning Commission Design Review Committee April 27th – comments 
about the project can be sent to Oakland City Planner Aubrey Rose arose@oaklandnet.com  
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